

January 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

The Friends of St. Josephs are a small group of parents who organise events and activities to raise much needed funds to support the school and pupils. We do this by holding fun events in and out of school that we can all enjoy.

We have raised funds for i-Pads, Year 6 leavers' hoodies, cinema visits, a whole school metro travel pass (for off-site visits) and provided equipment for the infant playground.

We have recently bought some exciting new equipment for the junior playground to be installed during the Easter holidays. We will share details with you in the coming weeks.

It's been a while since we have been able to organise any events to raise money due to the pandemic. We are ready to go again and are looking for new volunteers to join us in our fundraising activities. It is a great chance for parents/grandparents (and any family members) to be involved in working with the school. We are a very small group and any help or assistance, either in the planning or at the event itself is welcome.

We are holding a drop in session on Monday 21st March at St. Joseph's Church Hall from 2.30 - 3.30 p.m. for coffee, biscuits and an informal chat to discuss ideas and plans for the coming year.

Yours sincerely

FRIENDS OF ST. JOSEPH'S